



November 25, 2024

Cheryl Bertolino 80 Profio Rd. Mc Donald, PA 15057-9740

Dear Cheryl,

From all of us here at Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank and all of those who we serve, **thank you**. Your recent \$100.00 gift is already helping provide food to those in need within southwestern PA.

Your support makes all the difference to neighbors like Samantha, who works full time for an ophthalmologist, attends nursing school and supports her teenage daughter. It's important to Samantha that she can provide nourishing food for her daughter, but with the rising cost of food, that's become a bigger challenge. The Market, our onsite pantry, has made a tremendous difference for her by offering shelf-stable, meat, dairy, produce, and non-food grocery items at no cost. Your support allows folks like Samantha and others to receive the assistance they need to thrive.

Our work to get food on the tables of those who need it most would not be possible without you, Cheryl. Thank you for this selfless act to help our community.

Sincerely,

Charla Irwin-Buncher

Chief External Affairs Officer

P.S. If you have any questions, please reach out to us at friends@pittsburghfoodbank.org or call us at 412-745-6490.

Donation Receipt

Donor Name: Cheryl Bertolino

Amount of Gift: \$100.00/ Type of Gift: Check/ Gift Date: 11/19/2024 / Check Date:

11/18/2024 / Check Number (if applicable): 1068

Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank Tax ID# (EIN): 25-1420599

Please retain this letter for tax purposes. No goods or services were received in

exchange for this donation.

